
      KW/Vina Elementary  

Board Report for August 14, 2018 

 
As a transformational leader at KW/Vina Elementary, it’s GREAT seeing the district taking on 

the 4 areas that I’ve been focusing on; 

 Attendance Matters, Graduation Matters, Safety Matters, Culture Matters.   

 



ATTENDANCE MATTERS (Parent) 
THANK YOU LEADERSHIP TEAM FOR COMING TOGETHER AND PLANNING FOR THE 2018-2019 

SCHOOL YEAR, OUR CHILDREN AND STAFF ARE THE LUCKY ONES!   
Left to Right:  Kelley Sharp, Ruth Shea, Brandy Bremner, Nicole Whitney, Sandi Campbell, Rebecca Rappold, 

and Toni Tatsey 

 
 

Thank you BPS School Board Rebecca will ge a great asset to our TEAM! 

Hello, I’m Rebecca Rappold. Thank you for the opportunity to serve Browning Public Schools and 

KW/Vina Chattin Elementary School in the capacity of Vice Principal.  Last year, I was the kindergarten 

special education teacher at KW and feel fortunate to have prior experience in the building where I 

belonged to the SLT and MBI Team creating a deep understanding of school and district initiatives.  I truly 

feel fortunate to be a team member of Browning Schools, and look forward to serving students, families, 

and teachers at KW/Vina.   

 

We would also like to WELCOME the following who’ve accepted a position and will be teaching on our 

KW/Vina Elementary Campus. 

 Ashley Burd (Kindergarten Immersion)  Shaylea Tatsey (KW BNAS) 



 Shontee Johnson (Kindergarten)   Everett Armstrong (1st Grade Immersion) 

 Nathan Stone (1st Grade) 
 

GRADUATION MATTERS (Student) 

 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 
 

 
         



 

 
 



 
 

 
 

SAFETY MATTERS (School) 
This summer in Bozeman we as a TEAM received our Silver along with the Indigenous Award. 



 
 

 
 

CULTURE MATTERS (Community) 
We as a team at KW/Vina educate one another and others about our lodge.   

Our students and staff must maintain our balance with Mother Earth.   



 
 



As a school leader I was very honored to be a presenter at the MPDG “Honoring the Greatness in YOU” 

Summer Institute Conference in Helena.  I brought awareness to others around the State of Montana and 

shared the great cultural opportunities KW/Vina Elementary has to offer.   

 

 

 

 
  

Our TEAM also had the opportunity to present on MBI, Conscious Discipline, and Tapping.   

THANK YOU Ruth Shea and Lynda Collins!  

 

                                                                                                                                 

                      

 


